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August 27, 2015 
 
Her Majesty The Queen 
Buckingham Palace 
London SW1A 1AA 
United Kingdom 
 
Your Majesty, 
 
On behalf of The Anglican Church of Canada I extend congratulations as you become the 
longest reigning monarch in the history of England.  Along with so many others throughout 
the Commonwealth, Canadians give thanks for your unwavering devotion to your peoples, 
your holiness of life and all your good works in the interests of the common good and of peace 
and concord among the nations.  
 
With this greeting come our very best wishes and the assurance of our prayers, week by week, 
for you and all the Royal Family.  May God bless and keep you in good health and in all 
happiness of life. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 

 
 
The Most Rev. Fred J. Hiltz 
Primate 
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